
From: Best, Carmen 
Sent: 6/11/2014 4:25:35 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: PG&E gift rule issue — Energy Efficiency Nat'l Perspective event at Delancy 

Street Foundation 

Sidney -

My apologies for not responding earlier - I ate lunch. 

I will put the check in the mail. Thank you for considering a "purchase on site" option for the 
future. 

Carmen 

From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2014 3:56 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney 
Subject: PG&E gift rule issue - Energy Efficiency Nat'l Perspective event at Deiancy Street Foundation 

CPUC colleagues -

I'm writing you because you attended the April 16 PG&E event at the Delancy Street 
Foundation, we served food, and this food, if you ate it, constitutes a gift. 

From what I understand, the CPUC's policies require you to reimburse this gift. And if you 
reimburse PG&E, our midyear lobbying report will show that it has been reimbursed, which I 
think would be best. So, please do two things by the end of June, sooner if you can: 
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1) Reply to this email, and tell me whether or not you ate anything, and if you did, which of 
these categories you would call it: 

Breakfast - $10.27 

Coffee/Tea - $3.85 

Lunch-$21.82 

Reception - $16.99 

2) Reimburse PG&E. You can send a check, payable to PG&E, to 

Redacted 

1415 L Street, Suite 280 

Sacramento CA 95814 

You could also hand deliver the check to me. And, if it's easier for you, you could pay me 
cash, and I could pay PG&E. Please let me know in your email reply which works best for 
you. 

In the future, PG&E will design the event so this gift issue is clearer, and so that you can pay 
right there at the event. 

If you have any questions, please call me at 
Redacted 

Thank you! 

yours, 
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sid 

PG&E Is committed to protectinq our customers' privacy Tolearn more, please visit rmp: "www.PQe com/about/companv/orivacv/customer/ 
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